
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

COMPLIANCE TO FORMAL CHARGE ORDER
1 message

Pedro Marmol <jojomarmol0811@gmail.com> Thu, Jul 27, 2023 at 9:01 AM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph, penroocc.mindoro@denr.gov.ph, R4B CENRO Sablayan <cenrosablayan@denr.gov.ph>

Dear Sir,

Good day!

This refers to the Formal Charge dated May 10, 2023 which was received by the undersigned on July 19, 2023.
In compliance to the said order, please be informed that I am submitting myself under preventive suspension effective
July 19, 2023.

             Thank you very much and GOD bless..

PEDRO A. MARMOL
ECOMS II
Conservation and Development Section
CENRO- Sablayan, Occidental Mindoro
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